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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to their first term at 
Billingshurst Primary school. We are excited to get to know your child and hope they are excited to 
start their school journey.   
 
We wanted to take a moment to send out a reminder of how the next few weeks will work.   
 

Thursday 7th and Friday 8th – Group A children come in 8.50am-11am   
       Group B children come in 1.00pm - 3.10pm   
 

Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th – ALL children in 8.50am - 12.00pm   
 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th – ALL children in and stay for lunch 8.50am - 1.15pm  
 

Friday 15th – ALL children in all day 8:50am – 3:10pm.   
 

There will be signposts and classroom signs up to help with initial drop offs and picks ups. 
Please come to your child’s classroom door, where you will be greeted by their teacher.   

 
We have found our home visits this week helpful in getting to know you and your children 

more and answering your questions. However, should you have any worries or queries please email 

EYFS@billingshurstprimary.org.uk where a member of the team will get back to you within 24 hours.  

 
We look forward to having you as part of our school community this year and beyond,  

 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mrs Cobden (EYFS & KS1 Assistant head), Mrs Walker (EYFS lead) & the EYFS team.  
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